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 Bill to  REMOVE VOTER PROOF OF IDENTIFICATION REQUIREMENTS

I strongly object to the passing of this section of the Bill that will 
remove the need for voters to provide I.D. when voting

The only reason, and a weak one at that , would be to not 
inconvenience voters when going to the poling booth to vote.

An inconvenience all honest voters would be happy to ‘ injure’ to  
ensure the chances of fraud were reduced  / minimised

Why go back to making it easier for anyone to vote more than once to 
affect the outcome of a Poll ? make it easier for anyone to vote for a 
Deceased Person or a factitious name
An old saying used to be “ vote early - vote often” and  It makes one 
wonder if the current Queensland Government wishes to support that 
kind of fraud.

Today’s society recognises that security needs to be tightened across 
many areas and would accept the need for voter I.D. to be provided.
Citizens, in normal day to day activity, carry I.D. with them to do 
banking etc, should find no inconvenience in yet again producing I.D.

I request that this section of the bill be deleted

Thank you

Kevin

Kevin & Shirley Farquhar
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